
Dear Employees, 

We want to address the current situation that has arisen within our organization. As you may be 

aware, we are facing challenges that require urgent attention and collective effort. 

We assure you that the Board of Directors is closely monitoring the developments and is 

committed to transparency throughout this process. Our primary focus is on safeguarding the 

interests of our employees, stakeholders, and the company as a whole. 

In the coming days, we will be holding meetings to provide you with updates and answer any 

questions you may have. We encourage open communication during this time, and we are here to 

listen to your concerns. 

Thank you for your dedication and professionalism as we navigate this situation together. 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 


